

January 2022

Holiday Camps have landed!

Dear Parents and Carers

We are super excited to announce that our NEW and IMPROVED Munchkin Sports Holiday Camps are taking place during all school holidays in 2022. Lots of activities previously reserved for our popular theme days will now be part of everyday life at camp. With over 40 different activities in a week, kids are going to love it!

We have 2 fantastic new locations, St Dunstan's College in Catford, which has a swimming pool and Buller's Wood for Boys in Bickley, which has the most wonderful sports facilities, oh to be a kid again!

Our camps offer a wide range of sports and activities that will keep your child entertained all week. Every day children will have brand new experiences, make new friends and of course have lots of fun. Your child will have an action-packed week, taking part in over 40 activities including Swimming, (subject to location), Exploring, Den Building, Rugby, Football, Athletics, Netball, Basketball, Tennis, Cricket, Dance, Archery, Dodgeball, Nerf Battles, Art and Crafts, and lots more.

All our camps are Ofsted Registered and are managed by our fully qualified members of staff, who are all enhanced DBS checked and Paediatric First Aid trained.

We offer an early drop off and late collection service, if needed. Sibling discounts are also available, as well as great savings for booking a full week of fun!

To book your child's place please visit the link below:

<u>February Half term – Monday 14th February to Friday 18th February 2022</u>

https://munchkinsports.com/multi-sport-holiday-camps/

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at: admin@munchkinsports.com

We look forward to seeing you at camp soon! Best wishes

Everyone at Munchkin Sports

Munchkin Sports LLP. Old Dunstonians RFC. St Dunstan's Lane, Beckenham, BR3 3SS

Telephone: 020 8658 3777 / Email: admin@munchkinsports.com

Website: www.munchkinsports.com